Government Review & Efficiency Transcript 2/2/2022

SPEAKERS

Steve Bulger, Phil Barrett, John Lant, Several Supervisors, Bridget Rider, Mark Hammond

John Lant

Welcome all to the Government Review and Efficiency committee. You done?

Phil Barrett

Oh, I'm anxiously awaiting the rest of the meeting to start.

John Lant

Okay. Attendance taken?

Bridget Rider

Yes, it has been.

John Lant

Thank you. I'd like to appoint, I'm sorry, approve the minutes of the November 4, 2021 meeting. We want to make a motion?

Mark Hammond

So moved.

John Lant

Second?

Phil Barrett

Second.

John Lant

All in favor.

Several Supervisors

Aye.

John Lant

Carried. I'd like to appoint a vice chair and I asked Supervisor Edwards and she jumped right at it. She couldn't believe, so thank you. Looking at the projects for 2022, I see a list. Mr. Bulger, if you want to go over them to make our government more efficient.

Steve Bulger

Very good, Mr. Chairman. Thank you. Good afternoon, everybody. So, yeah, you'll see in the materials that there is a list, we've got 18 different things listed here of potential policies and other types of processes that this committee could potentially look at this year. There's a lot of items on here that we have been collecting. Some of this started last year and is a continuation into this year. Others are based on some more recent meetings towards the end of the year, last year, and this year, where we want to move the county ahead in some areas. A lot of these will relate to finance, budget, in some cases, and county processes overall. The list I won't go through everything on here, but it is a one to eighteen list that is not necessarily in the order of priority that the County would like to tackle. And certainly this committee and Chairman Lant will, you know set that priority as we move forward. But we are having, going to have these discussions. There's some really interesting things here. What we want to try and identify are the policies that if that we change now that we have to change first before we can change some other policies moving forward. So that'll be part of the prioritization process is to figure that out. So again, that's the plan, working with the county attorney with department heads, and certainly with Chairman Lant and this committee, we will come up with a grouping and a priority to get this done. So, Chairman, I think that's all I had at this point on this.

John Lant

Is anybody got any questions for Mr. Bulger? Steve, just keep coming back to us with your ideas and the department heads so we can get things approved and keep the county moving ahead. Being more efficient.

Steve Bulger

Thank you, Chairman.

John Lant

Thank you. Have any other business? Somebody want to make a motion for an adjournment?

Phil Barrett

So moved.

Mark Hammond

Second

John Lant

All in favor.

Several Supervisors

Aye.

John Lant

Adjourned. Thank you.